
Welcoming our new Ravens to their first day of high school at The Rock for 2024-25.





Click here to attend the event



Rockridge has had some learning space upgrades over the summer as a result of the support from our ROPAC.

Included above: a refinished outdoor court, resurfaced and freshly painted lines for our gym floor and our

Outdoor Classroom is nearing completion with landscaping plans to be completed this fall.





Students who are part of a Raven team for the Fall Season, need to join their team’s Google Classroom to stay

up to date on practice and game information along with other important team news from their coaches and

managers.




